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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Thank You 13th/14th  July 2019 

1st Collection  € 1,280       2nd Collection   €760 

in Pro-Cathedral Parish Office                          

& on Spotify 

Thought for the day  

Being busy is a sort of cultural value among us—and rightly. “If 

you want something done, ask a busy person.” But, of course, 

the question of balance arises. There are indeed other needs and 

other hungers. These include simple human things like time for 

friends. Even hospitality—which is always work—can get in the 

way of really meeting. Something similar can be said of time for 

reflection, meditation and   prayer. Time is not really the issue—

after all, we manage to find time to waste on TV, tablets etc. It is 

more a question of insight, choice and decision, lest we overlook 

and even lose “the better part.”  

We welcome the members of  

“Jugendkammerchor St. Margareta” 
from Düsseldorf, with their composer                  

Klaus Wallrath who will sing at the                             

11 a.m. Mass this Sunday.  

Prayer  

Help us, Lord, to listen to the stirrings of our hearts.  

When we meet friends, help us to really meet.  

When we meet you, help us too to be present to you.  

We extend our deepest  sympathy to 
the family and friends of                       

John Dunne, R.I.P.                               
whose funeral took place here                  

on Wednesday.                                                  

May He Rest In Peace 

Pathways: Exploring Faith as an Adult      

Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week, Adult Faith 

Development course on Thursday evenings in Holy 

Cross College, Clonliffe Road.  Late September to May 

(7.00– 9.30pm). Application now open for September 

2019. Contact: Pathways Director, Eileen Houlahan at 01 

8087594 or pathways@dublindiocese.ie or 

www.evangelisation.ie  (Early application advised). 

mailto:pathways@dublindiocese.ie
http://www.evangelisation.ie

